
 

 

 

Pine Lakes Easter Egg Hunt  

 

 

 

Please join us on Saturday, April 7, 2012, for an Easter Egg Hunt at the Pine Lakes Club House, 

10949  Woodrun Drive, from Noon to 2:00pm. 

  

The Easter Bunny will be available for pictures with the children, so don’t forget to bring your 

camera.   

 

We will provide Face Painting for the young. Come all and enjoy 

 

Please bring a dozen cookies to share; it will be greatly appreciated.  Beverages will be provided 

by the Homeowner’s Association. 

 

We are breaking the ages into the following age groups: Up to 3 years, 4-6 years, 7-9 years and 

10-12 years. Please no children over 12.  Make sure each child has a small container to carry 

home Easter treats.   

 

Grandchildren, nieces and nephews welcome. 

 

We are expecting many children so if you could help the day of the event it would great! 

 

Please RSVP by Wednesday, April 4 th., to the persons listed below, we need to have a good idea 

of how many children and the ages of who will be attending so that we may buy accordingly.  If 

you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call us. 

 

     

Joyce Spuhler 440-846-2634 

Bonnie Homzy 440-572-5038 
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